
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent and fellow FROGS supporters, 

  
It is that time of year again when we need to think about our AGM! 
  
We have scheduled this for 1.30pm on Friday 4th December. The meeting will 
take place via Zoom. If you can join us then please follow the link below on the 
day: 
  
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/77212550059?pwd=Y29ONk5VNFBNNm11RVJsVEJUZlp1Zz09 
 

We will aim to keep proceedings as brief as possible! Due to the 
pandemic scuppering much of our fundraising activities last year, we 
hope we will be able to keep things a little briefer than usual! 

We need at least 6-8 people to attend the AGM for it to be valid, so 
any support would be very much appreciated! 
At each AGM the current committee stand down from their roles, and 

nominations are taken for new committee members. Anyone is 
welcome to nominate themselves to become a committee member. 
And whilst the current committee are super dedicated FROGS keen-

beans, I am certain that every one of them would be only too happy 
to stand aside if anyone else is interested in taking the lead! 
The current committee will happily become your top supporters and 

general doers if you fancied taking control of the reins for a while, and 
you would have the full support of the team to help you achieve your 
vision! 

The official committee positions up for grabs at this years AGM are: 

1. Chair (+/- Co-Chair) 

2. Treasurer 

3. Secretary 

Rachel Bain, Claire Hallam, and Myself will remain Trustees of the 
charity, and will provide our full support to the new committee 

members. 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/77212550059?pwd=Y29ONk5VNFBNNm11RVJsVEJUZlp1Zz09


Any nominations for new committee members welcome by email in 
advance of the meeting (preferable), or alternatively individuals can 

be nominated at the meeting itself. 
I look forward to seeing as many of you (or 6-8 of you at least!) as 
possible on Friday 4th December! 

  
Many thanks! 
  

Hannah Kitching x 

FROGS Chair 
 


